
NOTICE
YOU MAY BE 

ASKED TO 
REMOVE YOUR 

MASK TO 
CHECK ID

We are doing our best to protect the health and safety of our employees 
and customers during this time. We are also legally responsible for 

ensuring that minors are not served liquor. You may be asked to 
temporarily remove your mask so we can verify your identification.

For more information please speak with a manager.
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